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November 25, 1997
.

Mr. Eric Alan Barton
The Port St. Lucie News
1591 Port St. Lucie
Suite K
Port St. Lucle, FL 34952

Dear Mr. Barton:

This letter responds to your November 20, 1997, Freedom of Informt.tlon Act request.
Since your request is made under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), it has been

~

forwarded to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Headquarters Office, responsible for
processing such requests. This office will respond to you directly on your request.

If you have any questions about any of the foregoing, do not hesitate to contact me at
(404) 562-4414.

Sincerely,

*

Carolyn F. vans
Regional Counsel

cc: R. Powell, FOl/LPDRB
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